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Dear Senior,
It is hard to believe that we are nearing the end of this chapter in your life.  We have so much to celebrate and reflect on.  God has been faithful to you and your family.  It has been an honor to be a part of your story.  
As we put a final chapter to this part of your story, I want to invite you and your family to Graduate Recognition Day on Sunday, May 21st.  We will recognize each of you individually and collectively during both worship services.  We will all meet in the Choir Room at 8:30am and will line up from there.  Once everyone walks in and is recognized, we will all sit together in a reserved area in the Sanctuary.  Also, we will have lunch together after service that morning.  

 You will need to fill out a graduate questionnaire that will provide the needed information for our Graduate Recognition Day. Please fill it out and return it to me by Sunday, May 14th.  Also if you can give me at least five pictures (baby, child, teenager, graduation, and one funny picture) by Sunday, May 14th.  If you have the capability to put the pictures on a CD or Zip Drive in JPEG format, please do so.  If not, hard copies will be fine.  Also, please plan on wearing your cap and gown on this morning.
Thank you again for the opportunity to be a part of your life.  I am so proud of who you are and who you are becoming.
Grace and Peace,
Pastor Tim 
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